
Colebrook Conservation Commission 
Colebrook Town Hall  
562 Colebrook Road 
Colebrook, CT 06021 
 
MINUTES OF:  Regular Meeting, October 11, 2016 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm 
 
Present:  Jerry Rathbun, Ed Lestinsky, Greg Millard, Shayne Young, Edna Travis, Sally 
Stebbins 
 
No Public Comment 
 
Minutes:  Motion to approve minutes of August 8th was made by Greg and seconded by 
Shayne.  Minutes were approved. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Bridges:  The wood for the plaque acknowledging John Burrows is finished.  Jerry will send 
a thank-you note to Geraldine Kassel for work on the plaque.   
 
Some members will walk the trail on October 23rd to make a new map and evaluate the 
proper place to install the plaque. 
 
There will be a grand opening of the trail on the day of the baseball awards.  We may be able 
to have boxes with paper maps installed by then. 
 
 
New Business 
 
Japanese Stiltgrass:  Edna shared a communication she had received from the Farmington 
River Coordinating Council alerting us to a patch of Japanese Stiltgrass along Deer Hill Road.  
Edna alerted the Town, but when she went by the patch, it had not been removed.  She will 
follow up.   
 
 
Next meeting:  The next regular meeting will be November 15th, 2016. 
 
Adjourn:  Greg moved to adjourn.  Ed seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sally Stebbins, Secretary 


